
  

Longleaf Elementary School 

SAC Meeting Minutes – February 2, 2022 

 

Attendance in Person: 

1. Jason Sherburne, Principal 

2. Barb Jaynes 

3. Eddy Lynn Kledzik 

4. Farah Shakoorian 

5. Cristina Smith 

6. Wyatt Stumbo 

Attendance Via Zoom: 

1. Jane Crawford 

2. Megan Pace 

3. Bojana Pejic 

4. Ruth Singer 

5. Paulette Swanson 

 

Call to Order: 

A meeting of the Longleaf Elementary School Advisory Council was held in the 

Media Center and shared with the community through Zoom on February 2, 2022. 

Co-Chair Eddy Lynn Kledzik called the meeting to order at 4:17 p.m. 

New Business:  

• Acceptance of January 12, 2022, Meeting Minutes 

Wyatt Stumbo moved to accept the January 12, 2022, meeting minutes. It 

was seconded by Ruth Singer. 

 

• Brainstorming for Longleaf 

o SAC Funds: Eddy Lynn Kledzik reported that we have $1,104.  

 

o PTO – Eddy Lynn Kledzik reported that Longleaf’s new committee has 

been formed, and they are already working to create the bylaws and 

to support Longleaf. 

 



o Improving Community Involvement – Eddy Lynn Kledzik stated that 

we need ways to reach more of our families. Discussion was centered 

around using the marquee, teachers/administration consistently 

using the same app. 

 

• Bylaws 

Bylaws need to be updated. This will be discussed at the next meeting. 

 

• SAC Attendance 

Eddy Lynn Kledzik will contact members who have not been attending. 

 

• Open Agenda 

Farah Shakoorian shared that our business partners could place ads in 

Longleaf’s yearbook. She will contact them to see if there is an interest. 

 

Next Meeting Date: 

The next meeting will be March 2, 2022, at 4:15 p.m. 

Meeting Adjournment: 

Eddy Lynn Kledzik adjourned the meeting at 5:10 p.m. 

 


